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Dear CA Water Board,
PLEASE protect California's wetlands. 
We humans must protect the habitat for migratory birds and fish, reptiles & amphibians found
only here in California. 
Contrary to what misinformed people believe, we are experiencing Climate Change and must
do whatever we can to control soil erosion from the rising sea level.
The current federal government is not doing what is best for California. We citizens rely on
you to protect our most important wetlands!!
Thank you,
Pamela Marshall, a concerned native Californian
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